From: Sam Gibson
To: LA Committees

Date: Monday, 17 February 2025 8:59:54 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose the Territory Coordinator Bill 2025. I believe this Bill threatens the Northern Territory's democracy, environment, and people. My concerns are:

The Bill gives too much power to the Chief Minister and Territory Coordinator, undermining democratic institutions.

The Bill could harm our water, health, and environment by removing oversight of projects like fracking and big agribusiness.

The Bill prioritises economic growth over health, safety, and environmental concerns.

Thank you for considering my submission. Sincerely, Samuel Gibson